
From:  SAJ
To: "Johanna R Willis"
Cc:  SAJ; LarryEvans@bcpeabody.com; KenCaraccia@bcpeabody.com;  SAJ
Subject: RE: Via Verde pipeline- USFWS Conference Call
Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 7:09:00 AM

Good Morning Johanna,

Thank you for the copies. Yesterday, I forward your request for meeting to FWS for coordination. 
Unfortunately FWS Key personnel are out of the office and they will be back tomorrow Thursday, and I
don't expect a response until then.

I did get a response from Mr. Muñiz and he would not be attending the meeting.

I will call or write you when they respond.

VR  

Project Manager
Antilles Regulatory Section

-----Original Message-----
From: Johanna R Willis [mailto:johannawillis@bcpeabody.com]
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 4:23 PM
To: 'Johanna R Willis';  SAJ
Cc:  SAJ; LarryEvans@bcpeabody.com; KenCaraccia@bcpeabody.com
Subject: RE: Via Verde pipeline- USFWS Conference Call

Sorry, forgot the attachments.

Johanna Willis

BCPeabody Consulting, P.A.

(813) 731-4666

From: Johanna R Willis [mailto:johannawillis@bcpeabody.com]
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 3:20 PM
To: SAJ'
Cc:  SAJ; 'LarryEvans@bcpeabody.com'; 'KenCaraccia@bcpeabody.com'
Subject: Via Verde pipeline- USFWS Conference Call

Good afternoon ,

In case you have not received the recent correspondence between USFWS and the applicant, I have
attached the two most recent letters for your review.  We would appreciate it if a conference call could
be scheduled this Thursday, November 18th, to discuss these letters and the proposed surveys.  Please
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let me know if this is a possibility.

Also, I wanted to check with you to make sure you received my emails last week regarding the
Cambalache metering station and the waterbody crossing cross-section.  Were these sufficient to send
out the Public Notice?

Thank you very much.

Best Regards,

Johanna Willis

Environmental Scientist

BCPeabody Consulting, P.A.

Cell: (813) 731-4666

Office: (813)961-7300

JohannaWillis@bcpeabody.com




